
From: Dianne McCarthy
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of emergency powers
Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 7:04:59 PM

Dear Premier

I’m writing to plead with you - please do not extend your emergency powers. 
It is not necessary.   We can look after our own health.  The contraindications from the vaccine are well known. 
Please drop the mandates.  Please do not extend your powers
We know what yo do and we are doing it

Kind regards
Dianne McCarthy
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